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It's safe to say we all want clean water. Why were Oregonians not notified of the 

problem nor included in the process that brought this bill into existence? Respectfully, 

SB1154 is opaque and that worries me very much. Also, the science is either not 

there or the sources were not presented to the broader public. SB1154 is shocking, it 

takes away rights, privacy, and will cost private well owners a lot more money on top 

of what it already costs to drill & maintain a well. Thank you. 


